
812 STANDING COMMITTEE

Tuesday, July 14, 1959.

The Special Committee on Broadcasting met in camera, at 9.40 a.m. this 
day. The Chairman, Mr. Halpenny, presided.

Members present: Miss Aitken, Messrs. Bell (Carleton), Bell (Saint John- 
Albert), Brassard (Lapointe), Mrs. Casselman, Messrs. Chambers, Dorion, 
Fisher, Flynn, Forgie, Halpenny, Kucherepa, Lambert, Muir (Lisgar), McCleave, 
McGrath, McIntosh, McQuillan, Paul, Pickersgill, Pratt, Smith (Calgary South), 
Smith (Simcoe North) and Tremblay. (24).

Agreed,—To print as appendices to the recorded proceedings of Friday, 
July 10th, letters received from Messrs. Roland D’Amours and Pierre Chaloult, 
each referring to references made to them during the course of the Com­
mittee’s hearings.

Agreed,—That a letter received from Mr. Harry MacDonald, Secretary to 
the Board of Directors of the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, asking that 
certain changes be made in the testimony of Mr. G. Young, Assistant Controller 
of Broadcasting (Station Relations), on Friday, July 10th, be approved and that 
outstanding answers to questions asked previously by Committee Members be 
printed as appendices to the Committee’s records.

The Committee proceeded to the consideration of a “Draft Report to the 
House” and at 11.00 a.m. adjourned to meet again at 3.00 p.m. this day.

AFTERNOON SITTING

The Special Committee on Broadcasting reconvened at 3.05 p.m. this day. 
The Chairman, Mr. Halpenny, presided.

Members present: Miss Aitken, Messrs. Bell (Carleton), Bell (Saint John- 
Albert), Brassard (Lapointe), Mrs. Casselman, Messrs. Chambers, Dorion, 
Fisher, Flynn, Forgie, Halpenny, Johnson, Kucherepa, Lambert, Mitchell, Muir 
(Lisgar), McCleave, McIntosh, Paul, Pratt, Smith (Calgary South), Smith 
(Simcoe North) and Tremblay. (23).

Following further discussion concerning the “Draft Report to the House” 
and its amendment, the Report was approved and the Chairman instructed to 
present it to the House as the Committee’s “Second Report” to the House.

At 5.00 p.m. the Committee adjourned.

J. E. O’Connor,
Clerk of the Committee.


